
 
October 6, 2021 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
On Tuesday afternoon a staff member began displaying cold-like symptoms and we conducted a rapid 
Covid-19 test, the test returned as positive. All residents and staff are being tested, regardless of 
vaccination status, and we have coordinated with DHHS to ensure the tests will be picked up this 
evening and ready to be processed immediately Thursday morning. At this time, we must unfortunately 
suspend all visitations, we will call you if your loved one would benefit from a compassionate care visit.  
 
We will be certain to share updates as they develop. Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 

 


